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North Beach CHURCH OF CHRIST
Ft. Worth

To the elders and saints at North Beach:
Brethren,

The first three weeks in August were used mainly for personally recharging our energy reservoir and
on getting our three children ready for their return to their secular education. Caleb (10 yrs old), Ciara
and Catia (8 yrs old) attended their first week of school on August 22nd and are off to a good start.
Caleb is in the 5th grade and Ciara and Catia in the 3rd grade. Minnie and I are glad that we are able to
care and assist them in their lives. Our actions are governed by God's word and are motivated by our
love for them. The picture below was taken the morning of August 22nd.

My next preaching trips will start at the end of this month to Havana, Cuba and go through the first
week of September. Then, October 2nd-7th, I will be preaching with the San Marcos, Texas church.
[Sunday thru Wednesday I will be preaching sermons in English. Thursday and Friday nights I will be
teaching a Bible class in Spanish.] After returning from San Marcos [ will leave for Spain where I will
be preaching with several churches in Seville, Dos Hermanas and Badalona. The last weekend in
October I will be with the Overland church in Lawrenceburg, Kentucky.

On a very personal matter: my wife of 50 years had a birthday August 1st. Minnie is a little younger
than I. No need to say more on this subject, other than to add that we are very blessed that God
continues to care for us in many ways. This enables us to care for our children and work in the Lord's
kingdom locally and in the foreign fields.

Thanks for your kindness, prayers and financial assistance. Please remember our children and work
in your private and public prayers.

Sincerely,
Ruben C. Amador
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